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Thursday 24th November 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

re: School Uniform 

 

I hope this letter finds you all well.   As a school we have been looking at our uniform policy and 

noticed that there has been a real ‘dip’ in the number of children attending school in the right 

uniform.  I understand the pressures that families are under financially and do not want uniform 

to be a burden for our families to worry about. 

 

At this point, I would just like to point out that the uniform policy is not new; it has been in place 

at the school for many, many years. 

https://adelaideprimary.org.uk/school-uniform/  

 

In summary, the policy is as follows: 

 
✓ × 

Jumpers / 

cardigans 
Plain Navy or with a logo 

Black or grey jumpers or 

cardigans 

Polo t-shirts 

Plain white polo shirt or 

Plain white shirt or  

Light blue polo shirt 

T-shirts of different colours ie 

yellow, red, green 

Skirts or 

trousers 

Black, grey or navy skirt 

Black, grey or navy trousers 

Black, grey or navy pinafore dresses 

*In the summer, gingham dresses are 

also allowed 

Jogging bottoms 

Leggings 

Jeans 

 

If you are struggling to organise uniform, PLEASE let a member of staff in school know.  We 

have lots of spare uniform that we can give to families and we would be honoured to be able to 

help others in this way. 

 

If you have any questions about this, I would welcome talking to you further, 

 

 
Mrs Kirsten Bradley 

Headteacher 

 



 
  



 


